
Parents’ Evening 

This year our Parents’ Evening will be conducted virtually via 
Schoolcloud. More information about this is available on this week’s 
main school newsletter and on our school website.  

When choosing an appointment time for your child it is very 
important to choose a time when your child’s key worker is available 
to talk to you. We ask that before booking a slot, you refer to the 
below list and make sure to choose a time slot when your child’s key 
worker is available. For example, if your child’s key worker is Mrs 
Twilley, you would need to choose one of the slots on Monday 16th 
between 12:00pm and 3:15pm or Monday 23rd between 3:45pm and 
5:45pm. If you are unsure who your child’s key worker is please 
speak to a member of Nursery staff.  

Please see below for details of when our appointments are available: 

Berry Class: 

Mrs Twilley- appointments available on Monday 16th November 
12.00pm-3.15pm and Monday 23rd November 3.45pm-5.45pm 

Miss Gough- appointments available on Monday 16th November 
12.00pm- 5.45pm 

Mrs Denaro- appointments available on Monday 16th November 
4.00pm- 5.45pm and Monday 23rd November 4.00pm-5.45pm 

 

Conker Class: 

Miss Bradley- appointments available on Monday 23rd November 
12.00pm- 3.00pm and Thursday 26th November 3:30-5:45pm. 



Mrs Howarth- appointments available on Tuesday 24th November 
3.30pm-5.45pm 

Mrs Bird- appointments available on Monday 23rd November 
3.30pm-5.45pm 

Many thanks, The Nursery Team   


